
        

          

    

  

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    

Date: December 7, 2020 

                                                                      

South Shore Testing Site Extended thru End of December 

  

SOUTH MILWAUKEE - On Monday, December 7th, 2020, the health departments of Cudahy, Oak Creek and 

South Milwaukee/St. Francis have committed to support community testing through the end of December along with 

support from the State of Wisconsin and Wisconsin National Guard (WING). At this time, we can confirm that the 

South Shore Community Testing Site will be active through the end of December with the potential expansion into 

2021. To accommodate the transition, there will be a gap in testing dates. The South Shore Testing site will be open 

the following dates in December with the extension and given the holidays: 

 

• Tuesday, December 8th, 2020 

• Wednesday, December 9th, 2020 

• Friday, December 11th, 2020 

• Tuesday, December 15th, 2020 

• Wednesday, December 16th, 2020 

• Friday, December 18th, 2020 

• Saturday, December 19th, 2020 

• Tuesday December 22nd, 2020 

• Wednesday, December  23rd, 2020 

• Tuesday, December 29th, 2020 

• Wednesday, December 30th, 2020 

Location: 

1625 10th Avenue 

South Milwaukee, WI  

 Normal Hours of Operation**:  

Tuesdays: 11 a.m. - 6 p.m.  

Wednesdays: 11 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Fridays: 11 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

Saturdays: 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.  

**Testing site may close early due to availability of resources. 
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